

## "Our Grandfather's Trains" at the Seaford Museum



This year, as in past years, our club has placed a Christmas display in the Seaford Museum. Bill Ziegler, Dave Lawrence, Bob Hodges, and Bill Mixon spent all day Tuesday setting up the display. We used the "old" O-gauge modular system which has Lionel track. The buildings are Department 56 items which we have received in donations. The main operating train is the Polar express engine which survived the fire. The tender was donated and the club purchased new passenger cars at the York train show.

It would be worth your time to visit the Seaford Museum. In addition to our display, There are many pre-war trains and items in the extensive display cases. Some of the trains are very rare. The museum also has there own train display which represents the Seaford area. The museum is open 1-4 Thursday through Sunday. This display will be available from Nov 25 through January 15. The Seaford Museum is located in the old post office at 203 High Street.







## GEORGETOWN LIBRARY DISPLAY

Our O-gauge interactive modular display (the display we use for shows) will be in the Georgetown Library until January. We need some help in manning the display. The display hours are: Saturday Nov. 26, Dec 3 and Dec 10 from 10:am -2:00pm.

This would be a great time for you to run your trains if you don't have a layout. To help, call Bill Ziegler at 302–537–0964.



